
 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

*FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE* 

 

February 7, 2024 – 4th Street Hill Reconstruction will kick off today! 

 

Construction has started on this long-awaited project. Beginning today 2/7/2024, sidewalks from 

Leon to Howard St. will be closed initially in preparation for the project.  

 

Beginning on Monday, 2/12/2024 4th Street Hill will be fully closed for the duration of this 

project. Detours will be in place to allow continued conveyance around the project area. 

Residents impacted by this closure will still be able to access their homes.  

 

For the most up-to-date project information and a map of the planned detours, please visit 

https://storymaps.arcgis.com/stories/21034d445ed84e0292ad7561fc981f2d. If you have 

questions please call 970-874-7913 and leave a message for the City Engineer. They are out in 

the field for most of the day but will return calls as quickly as possible.  

 

This project is made possible through grant funding from the Colorado Department of 

Transportation.  

https://storymaps.arcgis.com/stories/21034d445ed84e0292ad7561fc981f2d

